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Dear Parent/Carer, 
On Friday 23rd February 2018 we will be having a Neon Party.  
 

There will be a Disco for the Infants between 3.30pm and 4.30pm, with the Juniors Disco between 

4.45pm and 5.45pm.   
 

There will be dancing along with refreshments.  We will 
be offering either a hot dog in a bun, or a veggie dog in a 

bun and unlimited drinks for only £3.50 (please advise us 
directly of any food allergies).  There is the option to 
purchase an additional hot dog for £1.00 if your little one 
is going to work up a hunger dancing!  
Infants may bring their Disco outfits into school to change 
into at the end of the school day. If the children wear 
neon or white clothing they will glow! 
 

Please complete the slip below and return it with the 
money to the office by Thursday 22nd February 2018.  You 

can also pay via www.schoolmoney.co.uk.            
 

Book early to avoid disappointment.  
 

Thank you 
Parents & Friends Committee 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 

Winter Disco – Friday 23rd Feburary 2018 
 

Child(rens) Name(s):……………………........................................................……………………………………..... 
 

Number of Infant Tickets………..…/Junior Tickets…..……….I enclose  £3.50  per child/I have paid via 
schoolmoney.co.uk 
 

(TOTAL £…………………..)  Signed………............................................................................Parent/Carer 
 

Please Enter Number Needed: 

 

 
 

  

Hot Dogs 

   

Veggie Dogs 

 

 
 

Extra 

Hot/Veggie 
Dog £1.00 

 
 

 

Sandhurst Primary School 
Rye Road 
Sandhurst 
Cranbrook 

Kent 
TN18 5JE 

 

PARENTS AND FRIENDS 

OF 
SANDHURST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Registered Charity No. 281476 

 
 
 

 
 

NEON DISCO 

http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/

